
Yookamurra Wildlife Sanctuary

OPEN DAY
Sunday 27 May 2018 | 10am to 1pm 

You’re invited to an exclusive opportunity to visit the 
Australian Wildlife Conservancy’s Yookamurra Wildlife 
Sanctuary.

Step inside the 1,100 hectare, feral predator-free area, normally 
closed to the public, which is home to some of Australia’s 
most threatened wildlife such as the Greater Bilby, Numbat, 
Burrowing Bettong and Brush-tailed Bettong.

Immerse yourself in the Mallee, and discover the tracks and 
traces of nocturnal mammals. Learn of ways to reverse the 
tide on extinction, and have all your questions answered over a 
relaxing barbecue lunch.

Find out how AWC is helping to save Australia’s endangered 
animals, and how you can help reverse the tide of extinction.

AWC is the largest private (non-profit) owner and manager of 
land for conservation in Australia, with an expanding network 
of sanctuaries and properties across more than 4.6 million 
hectares.

RSVP to the Yookamurra Wildlife Sanctuary open day is 
essential. 

Access will not be permitted without prior registration. 

Please register your interest at yookamurra@australianwildlife.org 
or by calling 08 8562 5011 by Monday 21 May 2018.

This project is supported by the SA 
Murray-Darling Basin Natural Resources 
Management Board through funding from 
the Australian Government’s National 
Landcare Programme and the NRM 
Levies. 

Can’t make it? 

You can learn more about AWC, 
subscribe to our newsletter, become 	
a supporter or register your interest 		
in becoming a volunteer by visiting 	
www.australianwildlife.org

•	  ALL AGES WELCOME

•	  GUIDED MALLEE WALK

•	  PRESENTATIONS

•	  SAUSAGE SIZZLE 			 
     (Gold coin donation)


